Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: WBESCwhudak@aol.com

Sent: Friday, May 11, 2007 8:18 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: n; WBESCwhudak@aol.com;

Block.Arthur@epamail.epa.gov; Pinkerton, Lynne (CDC/NIOSH/DSHEFS);

Subject: Endicott Worker Study

Dr. Pinkerton-

At our last meeting, the Western Broome Environmental Stakeholders Coalition members decided to request a 90 day extension to the NIOSH Feasibility Study Report Commentary Period.

Frank Roma, WBESC Secretary should be informing you of this also.

We are in agreement that there is no hurry in confining the commentary peiod as no funding has been officially announced or allocated.

Wanda Hudak, Chair WBESC 945 Squires Avenue, Endicott,NY 13760 607-754-4264

5/11/2007